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January 19, 2024 

Garner, Iowa 

 

The Hancock County, Iowa, Board of Supervisors met in adjourned session on the above 

captioned date pursuant to adjournment with Supervisors Florence (Sis) Greiman, Gary Rayhons, 

and Jerry J. Tlach present.  Absent: none. 

 

The minutes of January 15, 2024 meeting were read and approved by Supervisors 

Rayhons and Tlach.  Supervisor Greiman abstained due to not being present for the meeting.   

 

The remainder of the meeting was to review budget submissions for fiscal year 2024-

2025. 

 

No further business to come before the Board, motion made to adjourn at 12:07 p.m. by 

Supervisor Greiman and carried.  All Supervisors present voting, “Aye,” session to adjourn and 

will meet again on January 22, 2024. 

 

 

ATTEST:  _________________________     ____________________________ 

                  Michelle K. Eisenman, Auditor       Gary Rayhons, Chair 

 


